From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Friday, March 14, 2014 8:10 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

RE: Oakridge Proposal

From: Gavin Chenkis

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 8:14 PM **To:** Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Oakridge Proposal

Dear Mayor and Council:

My name is Gavin Chenkis and I am a current student at BCIT. My family has a close connection to the Oakridge community as my father, Boris Chenkis, is the owner of After Five Fashion - which is a long standing tenant of the Oakridge mall.

On behalf of my family and I, we strongly believe that this project should move forward. On a personal note, I am extremely excited about the future improvement to the public realm, the housing diversity and most importantly, as a student, I am thrilled for the increase in employment opportunities! We 100% support this project.

Many thanks,

Gavin Chenkis

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Friday, March 14, 2014 8:09 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: Oakridge Site Redevelopment - Public Hearing Comments

From: Eric Aderneck s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 8:17 PM To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Cc: Public Hearing

Subject: Oakridge Site Redevelopment - Public Hearing Comments

March 13, 2014

Re: Oakridge Site Redevelopment - Public Hearing Comments

Mayor and Council:

As a local resident and homeowner in the Riley Park area, I would like to express my support for re-development and increased density at the Oakridge site. A well-planned, high-density, mixed-use development with a variety of amenities is appropriate for such an urban location with a rapid transit station. This development will provide increased shopping opportunities in the area, as well as additional housing options. Although the proposed building heights are greater than the current surrounding areas, and there will be disruption during construction, this should not be a reason to oppose a major project with long-term benefits to the wider community. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Eric Aderneck

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Friday, March 14, 2014 8:00 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: Oakridge Rezoning

-----Original Message-----

From: Dean Malone s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 6:36 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Oakridge Rezoning

To Mayor and Council:

I am writing to express my support for the rezoning application for Oakridge Centre. I urge you to vote in favor of this fantastic addition to Vancouver.

Sincerely,

Dean

Sent from my iphone

From:

Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent:

Friday, March 14, 2014 9:28 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

FW: Oakridge Rezoning

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Darren Stolz

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 8:28 AM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: Oakridge Rezoning

To Mayor and Council:

I am writing before the end of the hearings today to express my utmost support for the rezoning application for Oakridge Centre. I urge you to vote in favor of this fantastic addition to Vancouver.

Kind regards,

Darren Stolz

(Vancouver resident of 9 years)